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Friday 8th April 2022 

In this weeks update: 

• Hectic half-term 
• Diary Dates 
• Update from Leicester Royal Infirmary 

Diary Dates                                   

Spring/Summer Term 2022                              

April 2022  

Fri 8th School closes for Easter at 3.00pm 

Mon 11th--    

Fri 22nd 
Easter Holiday 

May 2022 

Mon 2nd Bank Holiday 

Mon 9th-       

Fri 13th 
KS2 SATs Week 

Mon 16th Young Voices Concert!  

Fri 27th–       

Sat 28th 
Night under the stars—Year 6 

Mon 30th—    

Fri 3rd June 
May Half-term 

June 2022 

Mon 6th–   

Wed 8th 
Year 4 Residential to Beaumanor 

July 2022  

Thur 7th School closes for summer at 3pm 

Update from Leicester Royal Infirmary 
 
Fundraising update for a sensory trolley at Leicester 
Royal Infirmary  in memory of Elliott Granger. 
 

Just wanted to thank everyone who has been part of 
our fundraising journey.  

So far we have raised a massive £3,539 
 

Special thanks go to:  
• Hathern Church of England Primary School for 

‘Wear your own clothes day’ 
• Three Crowns ,Hathern for holding events inc 

Auction, games night  
• Ashmount school staff Sponsored for 

completing a Half Marathon  
 

Everyone has been absolutely amazing and with the 
money still coming in our target will be reached very 
soon…. we will keep you posted.  

LRI Fundraising Team  

Hectic half-term 

Wow! What a busy half-term we’ve had. Ofsted 

came and went (report due in May :)) as we 

tried to prepare to celebrate Easter whilst 

navigating our way through the Living with 

Covid agenda! The recent changes to testing 

and isolation are most welcome as we aim to 

keep the children in school as much as we can. 

The latest guidance states: Your child should try 

to stay at home if they have symptoms of 

COVID-19 and they either: have a high 

temperature or do not feel well enough to go to 

school.  Children can go back to school, college 

or childcare when they feel better or do not 

have a high temperature. 

Cases in school have remained constant, but 

low - just a handful now each week, thankfully. 

This means that we have started to get back to 

doing the big things together. Today we almost 

filled the church for our Easter Service which 

was a wonderful opportunity to celebrate being 

together again.  Over 180 children attended 

plus 20 staff leaving just 32 ‘spare’ seats!  We 

need to seriously think about how we get 

parents back in to support our church events in 

the future! Anyhow, have a great Easter break. 

Rest up (if you are able) and enjoy quality time 

with your amazing children.   

Happy Easter! Steve Dunn, HT 



Quality singing and a 
thoughtful Easter Service 
delivered by CoWo Club at St 
Pater and St Pauls’ Church 
today. First visit for a third of 
the school! First visit since 
2019 for many others! 

 

A couple of our Year 1 
children pictured after 
potting-on their sapling oak 
trees grown from seed (little 
acorns to great oaks!) by 
Crag in Year 4. We’ll watch 
them grow with us.  


